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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Snodgrass, Robert, ACFD
Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2008 3:42 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Benfield, Dan  ACFD; Terra, Bonnie, ACFD
Subject: Station #3 (164th Ave.) underground tanks

Paresh, 

 

It is my understanding that you are requesting a document to be submitted to your office by December 1
st

 for the 

accidental release of a toxic substance. Robert Weston is sending me the document which I will fill out tomorrow. I will 

need to have this document signed by the Deputy Chief in charge of Support Services  next week. As a result, it will not 

be to you by the specified date  but shortly after that date. 

 

From our conversations last week, it was brought to our attention that  there were traces of contaminates in the soil 

that need further investigation. I am currently working on the necessary paperwork for the testing of the soil. The 

process of contacting multiple contractors to conduct this investigation may take a few weeks but I will keep you inform 

of the status. 

 

If you any questions please contact me at (510) 693-3438. 

 

Bob S 

 


